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Camp Fire Snohomish County Welcomes New Executive Director, 

Jeremy Gregersen 

SNOHOMISH COUNTY, WA – March 19, 2025 – Camp Fire Snohomish County is excited to announce the 
appointment of Jeremy Gregersen as the organization’s new Executive Director, effective March 17, 
2025. Jeremy, a lifelong educator and passionate outdoorsman, brings a wealth of experience in 
nonprofit leadership, strategic planning, and fundraising to the role. 

With over ten years of experience leading nonprofit organizations, Jeremy has demonstrated a deep 
commitment to community development and youth empowerment. His extensive background in 
fundraising and strategic planning will help further strengthen Camp Fire’s mission to inspire and enable 
youth to reach their full potential through outdoor education and service opportunities. 
 
"I am honored to join Camp Fire Snohomish County and to work with such a dedicated and passionate 
team," said Jeremy Gregersen. "The organization's commitment to empowering young people through 
outdoor education, leadership development, and community engagement aligns perfectly with my 
values, and I look forward to contributing to its continued success.  I look forward to furthering the 
Camp Fire mission to provide young people with the opportunity to find their spark, lift their voice, and 
discover who they are." 
 
Jeremy is no stranger to the mission of Camp Fire, having spent much of his life enjoying the outdoors 
and supporting programs that foster growth and self-confidence in youth. As Executive Director, he is 
excited to collaborate with the board, staff, volunteers, and supporters to ensure that Camp Fire 
remains a vital part of the Snohomish County community. 
 
"We are thrilled to welcome Jeremy to our team," said Terrence Bedford, President of the Governing 
Board for Camp Fire Snohomish County. "His leadership, experience, and passion for outdoor education 
make him the ideal person to help guide our organization into the future. We look forward to the 
positive impact he will have on our programs and the young people we serve." 
 
As the new Executive Director, Jeremy will focus on advancing Camp Fire’s programs, furthering its 
mission, increasing community partnerships, and continuing to develop opportunities that enrich the 
lives of youth in Snohomish County. 
 
For more information about Camp Fire Snohomish County and its programs, please visit 
campfiresnoco.org or contact Deputy Executive Director Pearl Verbon at pverbon@campfiresnoco.org. 
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